From: Fran <

Sent: November 30, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Subject: MASKS/LOCKDOWNS

We are pleading with you, Mayor Fred.....

PLEASE, PLEASE....cancel the severe LOCKDOWNS for the city of Hamilton!

Lives, and business are being destroyed.

Also, please diminish the mandatory masking for everyone. There is no need for this law to be
implemented......as for common sense, they should only be worn by those who are ill, or by personal
choice.

Thanks, Respectfully, Fran Spoelstra
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